REQUEST FORTENDER 2425-36
KINGSFORD SMITH

SUB-DIVISION WORKS

The Town of Port Hedland requires a suitably qualified
civil contractor to perform construction of bulk
earthworks, installation of electrical and
communications infrastructure; and other miscellaneous
works as outlined in the Kingsford Smith Business Park
Subdivision tender package. Deadline to submit
response by 3:00pm (WST), Monday 31 March 2025.
We Have a mandatory site briefing on 28th February
2025 @ | 1amWST at Infrastructure Operations
Centre at 4-6 Cajarina Road; Wedgefield 6722

Tender documents and information on how to respond
is available at http://www.porthedland.wa.gov.au/our-
council/work-with-us/tenders-rfps-eois.aspx or by
e-mailing procurement@porthedland.wa.gov,au .

The Town accepts electronic submissions only.
Electronic submissions are to be made via VendorPanel
by the closing date and time. Canvassing of Elected
Members and Town of Port Hedland Staff will disqualify
the tender submission.The lowest or any tender may
not necessarily be accepted. _
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